
 
Shenzhen Trusda Industrial Co., Ltd. 

 
 

Date: 3/20/2025 

Federal Communications Commission  

To Whom It May Concern:  

The letter grants authorization for representative of FLOLAB LLC. to apply the FCC for a change 
in identification. This authorization applies to Shenzhen Trusda Industrial Co., Ltd., FCC ID: 
2ASBY-LS2CM2, granted on 03/13/2025, The equipment is electrically identical.  

We are aware that FLOLAB LLC. intends to market the above referenced product under  

FCC ID: 2BNHP-MAGFLO 

The only changes are the name and address of applicant, product name, model name, trade 
mark, FCC ID and label on the device. 

 
The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.  

 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.  

Client’s signature：        

Client’s name： Tao Li  
Title：Engineering supervisor 
 
Tel：13410858272 

Email：litao@trusda.com 

 


